
 

 
 

Welcome to the West Australian Society of Arts. We value your membership greatly and are always here to 
assist you in any way possible. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any assistance. 
 

 
FIRST NAME: 

 

 
SURNAME: 

 

 
ADDRESS: 

 

 
MAILING ADDRESS 

 

 
PHONE 

 
 

 
MOBILE 

 

 
EMAIL: 
 
 

 
 
Please print and email the above form to ginagalli.wasa@gmail.com for processing Thank you. 
 
DISCOUNT CARDS:   
You will receive a Discount card of 15% from Jacksons Arts Supplies and Oxlades.   
If you do not receive your discount card in a reasonable time, please contact janeholly@westnet.com.au 

 
WASA NEWSLETTER: 

Your name and email address will be automatically added to the newsletter database when you become a WASA 

member.  The monthly newsletter is published on the Sunday before the General Meeting and is emailed to all 

members. Any submissions to the newsletter are to be sent to Pippin Margaria - pippin.margaria@gmail.com by the 

2nd Thursday of the month. 

 

EXHIBITION: 

The 128th Annual Exhibition will be held on Friday, May 17th, Saturday, May 18th, and Sunday, May 19th, 2024. 
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